
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2023 

Board of director Officers 

President Chad Ferron 

Vice President, John Griffin 

Treasurer, John ferron jr. 

Asst Treasurer John Ferron Sr. 

Recording secretary and editor  

Jack Dacey 

Board Members 

Flora Rosenfield, Ken Macleod 

Al plante, Mike Perez, Jim Visconti, 

Joe Tesauro.  Butch Shepard,  

  

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Next meeting Thursday February 2nd 

  Newsletter contributions send to 

Jack dacey, jdacey6108@comcast.net 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Announcement 

Sadly, Debbie Ferrons mother passed on January 

10th after a brief illness. 

 Please welcome a new member, Richard Lundin. 

Dues were due, at our members meeting January 

5th. Please remit by the end of January if you are 

still interested in membership. 

Due to increase costs at our current meeting place, 

Mike Perez has secured the Masonic Hall in East 

Bridgewater. Meetings will be at this location 

effective with our next meeting, February 2nd, 38 

Franklin Street (Rte. 27) East Bridgewater. Parking 

in rear. 

 I regret to inform you our former Treasurer Pat 

Lima passed away in January. 

There will be a Pizza event at Cape Code Café, 

Sunday Feb 26th, please R.S.V.P. by the Feb 

meeting 

Board meeting 

The following was discussed at our January 

board meeting.  

Expenses coming up in the first quarter. 

Other expenses were also discussed.  

Our insurance company no longer carries 

liability insurance. John Ferron Sr. will look 

for a new company.  

The increase in rent for our current meeting 

place has become cost prohibited. A search 

for a new location will be recommended for 

the membership approval. 

Flyers for our cruise and last show were 

discussed. 

Also, the registration for the Hot Rod Café 

was discussed 

 



 

       

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

Member meeting 

Twenty members were present. 

The treasures report was read by John Ferron 

membership excepted. Chad Ferron read the 

Secretaries report also excepted by the 

membership.   

A flyer for our upcoming season was presented to 

the membership. East Bridgewater High School 

offered to print for cost. 

Passed by membership; A club event will be held 

on February 26th at Cape Cod Café, (member pay). 

R.S.V.P by or on our next meeting February 2nd. 

Contact any board member or email Jack Dacey. 

Time 12 noon. Cruise dates this year are April 13th 

ending October 12th. We will be featuring a trunk 

or treat on our last cruise October 12th. More info 

to come. In addition to our normal cruise plaques, 

we are offering a large plaque. This plaque will be 

entitled the purchaser advertisement for the year 

on our FaceBook page, flyers and cruise nights.    

Themes for big show for 2023 were discussed. The 

membership voted for “Still Cruising After all 

These Years”. Ed Canino designed a handout with 

our cruise dates, this was past by the membership. 

Flyer will be printed in 8X10, the handout will be 

5X7. As the Wheels of Time began in 1989, a 1989 

trivia game to be played by attendees at the cruise 

nights was discussed. Annual donations for the 

following were approved by the membership. 

Food Pantry a events and Giving Tree. Any 

additional donations will be approved at a set 

amount.  

Mike Perez suggested we investigate the 

possibility of bringing the Hot Rod Café to events 

organized by Fire for Effect Foundation in 

Bridgewater. These are regular events through out 

the year. Could be an opportunity for additional 

revenue.  

Meeting opened at 7:30p 

Adjourned 8:15p 

 

 

Ford Assembly Plant 

 

 

 

January is under our belt. February and 

March to go. Half way there 
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